

# PTA Weekly News w/e 13 May 2022

We had another great response to our Treat Friday last week which was organised and run by Year 5, so thank you – great work Year 5! There will be a break of a few weeks until our next one on Friday 10 June. Funds raised by each class need to be verified by our Treasurer prior to being official so be aware any figures already shared via WhatsApp may not be accurate. The winning class will be announced at the end of term.

# **SPRING DISCO – FRIDAY 20 MAY 2022**

## Are you ready? There is just 1 week to go now!!

You must **book your tickets online** to be able to attend so please do not delay any longer. **Wednesday 18 May** is your last opportunity to book tickets, as we need time for finalise plans for Friday.

There is a discount for families with 3+ siblings and this is applied at checkout.

Book at the link or scan our QR code on the poster.

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/clarendonpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=45858#.YinLM2SnwIQ

We look forward to seeing your children there.



#### PLATINUM JUBILEE FUNDRAISER

All the parents/carers of those children who submitted artwork have now been sent a link directly to place orders for commemorative tea towels and mugs. We have already received approx. 20 orders so thank you!

We have managed to agree an extension to the order deadline which is now Monday 23 May 2022.

So, if you want the opportunity to purchase these fabulous keepsakes to mark this year's momentous Platinum Jubilee, then please place your order so as soon as possible as there will no further extension. All products purchased will raise funds for the school. Thank you!

## FATHER'S DAY EVENT - FRIDAY 17 JUNE 2022 - MORE DETAILS COMING SOON!

We are currently finalising the details of an event especially for all the "Marvellous Men" in the children's lives, so please watch this space. We hope to release details in the next few days so that there is plenty of notice and you can book your place. Its looking like a wonderful fun event that we are sure you and your children will enjoy!



## **SUMMER FAIR – FRIDAY 8 JULY 2022**

There are now just 8 weeks to go until our Summer Fair!

We are still in need of general help setting up, tidying and clearing away, help covering stalls, plus specifically helpers on the BBQ please.

We are also now sourcing items suitable for the Lucky Dip stall and would love donations of unwanted/good working condition toys and unopened/new toiletries that you may have please contact us first if you have items to donate as we will not be able to accept everything - Thank You!

We are still looking for help with sponsorship and raffle prizes – we'd love to make this the best fair ever and raise lots of money for the school. If you are able to support or know of a company who might be able to, however big or small, please let us know, we would be so grateful! In return we offer Free advertising online via the PTA website, social media platforms, newsletter and the school website. Thank You!

# **PTA CHAIR ROLE**

Stephanie Cooper our current PTA Chair has decided, due to other commitments, that she will be standing down as Chair at the September AGM. If there is a parent/carer who is interested in taking on this role please let us know, so that you can potentially work with Stephanie before taking over in September. As in previous years, there is also the option for two people to Co-Chair together and of course the current committee will assist and support where possible. Please contact us via email for more information.



Contact us via email at: clarendonprimaryschoolpta@gmail.com

Facebook and Instagram:
@clarendonprimaryschoolpta

Take a look at our PTA website for updates on events, our list of partners and our online shop:

https://www.ptaevents.co.uk/clarendonpta/